
-----Original Message----- 
From: Samantha Jones <sammy@garciajoneskw.com>  
Sent: Thursday, April 22, 2021 3:17 PM 
To: Donna Phillips <donna.phillips@cityofkeywest-fl.gov> 
Subject: Eagle avenue  
 
Good afternoon , 
I would like to send this in regards to the BPAS unit or mother in law that is in front of the planning 
board this evening . 
I am ok with it so long as the main house and the BPAS is used for single family in front and in the rear 
and not as a rooming house . 
Many thanks  
Samantha jones 
3526 eagle avenue  
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


